From: <u>Karen Matthews</u>
To: <u>Karen Matthews</u>

**Subject:** FW: Mandated vaccine for staff/teachers

**Date:** October 27, 2021 12:08:12 PM

From: Leanne Gladstone < > Sent: October 27, 2021 8:22 AM

**To:** Charlene Mckay < Charlene.Mckay@sd68.bc.ca>; Greg Keller < Greg.Keller@sd68.bc.ca>; Chantel O'neill < Chantel.Oneill@sd68.bc.ca>; Jessica Stanley < Jessica.Stanley@sd68.bc.ca>; Elaine Wilkinson < Elaine.Wilkinson@sd68.bc.ca>; Stephanie Higginson < Stephanie.Higginson@sd68.bc.ca>; Bill Robinson < Bill.Robinson@sd68.bc.ca>; Tania Brzovic < Tania.Brzovic@sd68.bc.ca>

**Subject:** Mandated vaccine for staff/teachers

**CAUTION**: External Message

can still be infected and spread the virus.

For the safety and well being of our children leave the teachers and staff alone we cannot afford to loose any!

Leanne Gladstone

This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced without the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain confidential personal information about students, their families or employees of NLPS. Receivers of this email are reminded that they must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended message recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible and do not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.